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HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SWI1A 0AA

Bear House

68, High Street,
Stanford-In-The-Vale,
Faringdon,

SN7 8NL

1st July 2008

Dear John,

I was extremely moved by your efforts in the Sichuan province of China. The scale
of the disaster was so shocking and I think it’s extremely honourable to see that you

have not only given up your time, but your holiday, in order to help those who truly
needed it.

Yours Sincerely,

Ed Vaizey
Member of Parliament for Wantage and Didcot



